NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Commissioners Court of Johnson County will conduct a Public Hearing for
the purpose of receiving public comment and approval of the Johnson County Clerk’s
records archive plan, 2) approval of the fund plan for the continued collection of the
preservation and restoration fee by the County Clerk, and 3) with the passage of HB1513
in the 83rd Legislative Regular Session relating to temporary increases in the records
archive fee and the records management and preservation fee charged by county clerks,
approval to temporarily increase each fee from $5 to $10. The Public Hearing will be
conducted on Monday, September 9, 2013 at 9:00am, at the Commissioners Court Room,
Johnson County Courthouse, 2 North Main St., Cleburne, Texas 76033.




